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Mississippi State Senate Fails Homeowners
Again

United Policyholders

Citizen activist Kevin Buckel continues to work tirelessly to reform the laws in his state to better protect
consumers against unfair insurance practices. Despite many setbacks, Kevin has scored important
victories: Insurance Commissioner Mike Chaney now supports legislation to keep the burden of proof on
insurers to prove a loss is excluded.
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